	PART 1

(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO.


REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR

LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

TO THE LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

ON THURSDAY  26th May 2005

TITLE:  APPLICATION FOR A PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE    

RECOMMENDATIONS: THAT MEMBERS CONSIDER AND DECIDE UPON THE MATTER   

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  FIRST GRANT OF A PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE  

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS: APPLICATION FORM 

(Available for public inspection)

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

N/A

SOURCE OF FUNDING: LICENCE FEE

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:

PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
N/A

CONTACT OFFICER:


JANE NUGENT, PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)        N/A

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES

N/A

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)


APPLICATION FOR A PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE

Applicant


Premises


Hours

Lesley Karon Johnson
Weavers Arms

11am to 11pm  Monday – Saturday





35 Swinton Hall Rd

Noon to 10.30pm  Sunday





Swinton





M27 4BL

An application has been received from the above premises for the grant of a Public Entertainment Licence.

A report was put before the Licensing Regulatory Panel last month.  Members requested that the application be deferred until this Panel, pending the invitation to Greater Manchester Police for a representative to attend to discuss any incidents that have happened at the premises (letter attached).

Members are now requested to decide upon this matter.

	
	Law and Administration

	
	Customer and Support Services 

	
	Salford Civic Centre, Chorley Road,

	
	Swinton, Salford.  M27 5DA

	
	DX 712100, Swinton 2

	
	

	Superintendent Paul Brookes,

Swinton Police Station,

Chorley Road,

Swinton,

Salford,

M27 6AZ.Fillin "Name and Address"
	Phone

Fax

Email

Web

My Ref

Your Ref
	0161-793-2429

0161-794-6595 or 793 3160

jane.nugent@salford.gov.uk

www.salford.gov.uk

E/JN/KH

Fillin "Your Ref"

	
	

	28th April, 2005
	

	
	

	Subject: LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL 

	
	

	Dear Superintendent Brookes, 
	

	
	

	
	


At their meetings held on 24th March and 28th April, 2005, Members of the Licensing Regulatory Panel considered the issue of the granting of Public Entertainment Licences.

It has been noted on a number of occasions by Members that in order for the Panel to take effective decisions, all information in respect of licensed premises must be made available to them and it is in this regard that I have been asked to write to you.   

Members perceive that they are currently taking decisions without having a broad knowledge of issues which should be considered as part of the decision-making process and accordingly, have requested that -

(a)
information in respect of all reported incidents at licensed premises be made for all future meetings of the Licensing Regulatory Panel; and

(b)
that an officer from Greater Manchester Police attend the meeting of the Licensing Regulatory Panel to be held on Thursday, 26th May, 2005, and then on a bi-monthly basis thereafter in order that specific issues can be discussed.  In attending the meeting in May the Panel have specifically asked that information relating to any incidents of disorder at the Weavers Arms, 35 Swinton Hall Road, Swinton, be presented.

I should be grateful if you would contact me in respect of these issues.

Yours sincerely,

For ALAN R. EASTWOOD, SOLICITOR

DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES AND CITY SOLICITOR
